
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As you may know, Red Nose Day is coming up on Friday 15th March. We, as a school, have 
decided to run a bake sale to raise money for Red Nose Day and would like to invite you all 
to join us if you are able to.  
 
The bake sale will run from 1:15pm until 2:45pm in the main Dining Hall, after which you are 
welcome to take your child home with you if you wish. 
 
On the day, students are encouraged to wear a red item of clothing (if they have one) to 
school and to bring some small change/ coins with them to purchase cakes.  
 
Each year group will have baked something different in each of their Food Technology 
lessons to sell in the bake sale.  
 
Please let us know if you are able to come. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Taia Steele 
HLTA 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 

The Main Dining Room 

1:15 - 2:45pm  Friday 15th March  


